

Heronshaw School | Lichfield Down | Walnut Tree | Milton Keynes | MK7 7PG

≈ 01908 608380 | Most office@heronshawschool.co.uk

Tuesday 18th July 2023
Introduction letter

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we approach the beginning of the summer holidays and a new start for Heronshaw in September, I would like to properly introduce myself to you as the new Head of school for September.

I joined Heronshaw officially in January 2022, having worked in a supporting role from September 2021. I have worked within IFTL for over 5 years and have taught and led in schools across Milton Keynes for 18 years. My teaching experience ranges from Nursery to Key Stage 2 but I am an Early Years teacher at heart and am happiest in the sand pit in Foundation! I am a mum of two boys myself and am usually stood by the football pitch or by the side of the swimming pool when I am not at work.

Since joining Heronshaw, we have made rapid and exciting progress with our curriculum. I am passionate about providing all children with the best possible opportunities to grow and achieve and am very proud of the enrichment that our children receive every day. I can honestly say that the staff here at Heronshaw are outstanding and go above and beyond every day for your children.

We are never complacent though and are constantly striving to be the best we can be for your children. I am currently busy writing our strategic plan for the coming year and am excited about the work we are going to do to work more closely with parents and our community. I am keen to hear from parents and carers about both what we are doing well and what you feel we could do better. Please do drop me an e mail or catch me on the playground in the morning or at the end of the day.

As part of improving communication with parents and carers, I will be writing a weekly newsletter to share the children's achievements with you and to keep you up to date with dates for your diary and important notices. We are also planning for more opportunities for you to come into school and be part of school life.

I am extremely proud to be taking on this role for September and look forward to working with you all closely next year. I hope you all have a restful and safe Summer and look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 5th September.

Kind regards

Mrs K Outtram





Head of School





